
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/04/2022 2:54:43 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/04/2022 

MRS Katrina SALISBURY 
Select... 
Select... 

RE: Mod2022/0090 -7356 /1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099 

Dear Clare, 

It is disappointing and frustrating to see once again that Huston Parade is listed on the 
notification form, not the actual address of the proposed development on John Fisher Park. 
This misleads locals who dismiss the notice that would otherwise have taken notice had the 
site been listed. 

I also note that the DA sign on the proposed location is just a white notice attached to a pole. 
How come every other DA has a bright yellow sign which is intended to stand out? This should 
be changed in my opinion, and the notification period reissued. 

I note that in the modification listed online, there are just 2 reports. I was unsure what actual 
modifications have been made. This should be stated more clearly. Usual DA's have to mark in 
red any changes from the previous proposal. 

Finally - I would like to point out that the area of the proposed DA has just been exposed to 
serious flooding and wet grounds. Having a large electrical telecommunications structure right 
in the middle of a flood zone seems ludicrous. A better site would be somewhere away from 
water and located up high. 

I strongly object to the proposal which should never have been considered to be placed in a 
place of nature and recreation. 

I hope council comes to their senses and mandates this be rejected. 

Thank you for considering the above. 
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